
 

 

 
 

A New Leader for the Rail Freight Alliance 
 

At the recent Annual General Meeting of the Rail Freight Alliance (RFA), Cr Anita Rank was 
elected unopposed as Chair of the RFA for 2020.  
  
Cr Rank is the current Mayor of Glenelg Shire Council and was Deputy Chair of RFA last year.   
Cr Milne will continue with the RFA Executive team having been elected Deputy Chair.  Cr 
Milne served as Chair for several years.   
 
The RFA is an Alliance of Rural, Regional and Metropolitan Councils across Victoria, 
advocating for a greater investment in Rail Freight.   
 
“I would like to acknowledge the great work and commitment Glenn has given to the RFA over 
many years and look forward to continuing to work with him.  I am exceptionally thankful for 
the support of my colleagues to take on this role especially Cr Geoff White, who has been a 
previous Chair and a long serving member of the RFA.  The RFA is an exceptional 
organisation, a truly independent voice in rail advocacy in Victoria, representing 29 
municipalities across Victoria.   
 
As the freight task continues to grow in Victoria, we must ensure the right investments are 
made in moving freight in the most cost effective, safe manner, ensure access to our Ports and 
protect our amenity and livability.  Rail Freight must be part of Victoria’s future. 
I am looking forward to leading the RFA in 2020, Cr Rank said”.   
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